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Welcome to Our June Newsletter!
 

As the colder weather sets in, it’s important to make sure our children stay warm and
comfortable throughout the day. Please ensure your child is dressed in layers and has enough
warm clothing packed each day, including a jumper, beanie, and a jacket. Spare items such as

socks and gloves are always helpful, especially during outdoor play or if clothing gets wet.

To help us keep track of everyone’s belongings, we kindly ask that all items—coats, hats, gloves,
and extra clothing—are clearly labelled with your child’s name. This helps avoid mix-ups and

ensures everything makes its way back home.

We’d also like to extend a warm welcome to the new families joining us this month! We’re so
glad to have you with us and look forward to sharing a wonderful winter season together.

 
 



♥ 3rd – Mabo Day
Mabo Day commemorates Eddie Koiki Mabo and his historic role in the recognition of Indigenous land rights in Australia.
It marks the anniversary of the 1992 High Court decision that overturned the concept of terra nullius, acknowledging the

traditional rights of the Meriam people to their land.
 

♥ 5th – World Environment Day
A global day of awareness and action for the environment. This year is a reminder for us all to care for our planet—whether

it’s reducing waste, planting trees, or learning more about sustainability. Every small action counts!
 

♥ 6th–10th – Eid al-Adha
One of the most important festivals in the Islamic calendar, Eid al-Adha, or the “Festival of Sacrifice,” celebrates faith,

family, and giving. It’s a time of prayer, reflection, and generosity towards others.
 

♥ 8th – World Oceans Day
This day celebrates our blue planet and highlights the importance of healthy oceans. It’s a great opportunity to talk with

children about marine life, pollution, and how we can protect our oceans for the future.
 

♥ 9th – King’s Birthday Public Holiday (National except QLD & WA)
A public holiday in most states to celebrate the official birthday of King Charles III. It’s a chance to enjoy a long weekend

and reflect on the role of the monarchy in Australia.
 

♥ 14th–21st – Water Safety Week
A vital week to remind children and families about staying safe around water. We’ll be talking about swimming safety,

supervision, and recognising water hazards. Let’s work together to build confidence and awareness around water.
 

♥ 16th–22nd – Learning Disability Week
This year’s theme is “Do you see me?” – focusing on visibility, inclusion, and understanding. It’s a time to celebrate the

achievements of individuals with learning disabilities and promote respect, empathy, and awareness.
 

♥ 18th – National Sushi Day
A fun day to celebrate the art of sushi! Whether it’s trying new ingredients or learning how it’s made, sushi is a great way to

explore food from different cultures. Maybe even a little sushi-making fun?













Thank you.... 
Dear Little Assets Families,

Thank you for all reading 2025 newsletter.
 We appreciate your time and engagement.

Warm regards,
The Little Assets Team


